
Name: Daniel Carter 
 
I would like to raise my concern of th lack of competition in the North Queensland energy market. As 
there is only one provider we have no choice of supplier as as a renter we have no other option to reduce 
the cost of our energy bills. I have received multiple calls from other electricity suppliers offering up to 
30% discounts for just paying your electricity bill on time, but as soon as you inform them of your location 
they terminate to conversation. There is no benefit is paying your bill on time or penalty if you do not. As 
we already face substantially higher costs to live in North Qld including insurance, rates and food there 
should be concessions delivered by the energy supplier (Qld government) at least for those that pay there 
bills on time. 


